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I strongly support passage of HB 111 as part of a fair and equitable tax revenue package to meet our 
state's fiscal needs.  
We all need to pay. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sharon Baring 
Fairbanks, Ak 99708 
  



Hello —  

 

I strongly support HB 111, the oil and gas taxes bill. 

 

The reforms in HB 111 are important. They may not fully solve the state’s deficit, but they make financial 

sense – passing comprehensive oil tax reform will bolster other fiscal reform efforts. How can you ask 

Alaskans to cut additional funding to vital services (like the education of our children and college 

students), pay an income tax, pay a statewide sales tax, or lose their dividend to help pay for millions of 

dollars in direct cash payments to a for-profit company undertaking normal, for-profit business 

operations? 

 

It is imperative for Alaska to take action so we are no longer subsidizing the oil and gas industry. We 

can’t afford to pay them for taking our oil. For that reason, I strongly support HB 111, and urge quick 

and positive action on it.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Larri Spengler 

 

Larri Irene Spengler 

Juneau, Alaska 99801 

  



 

 
 


